
Charleville Business EDGE Follow-up, May 5th 2014 

Bush AgriBusiness has held a number of Business EDGE follow up workshops last 
year and earlier this year around Queensland, in conjunction with Meat & Livestock 
Australia. 

The feedback from these follow-up workshops has been excellent with people saying 
it both helped refresh them on the content of the Business EDGE and helped motivate 
and equip them to go home and make changes to their business. 

Ian McLean will be presenting a follow up workshop in Charleville on the morning of 
Monday May 5. It will be a half day workshop that will cover: 

• Review the key principles from the Business EDGE workshop 
• Practical steps to generate your own management reports and key measures, 

including; 
− Herd information and performance 
− Chart of Accounts 
− Balance Sheet 
− Income Statement 
− Cashflow Statement 

• Budgeting 
• Group discussion 

It will be an interactive session with lots of time for group discussion and questions. 
Some of the feedback from workshops held earlier this year include; 

“Reinforced business concepts going forward. Lots of practical ideas for 
improvement” 

“Makes me put it back on the to-do list” 

“It reinforced what I had previously learnt and I now feel confident to go the 
next step with working out information” 

The day is free to attend and is open to people who may not have attended a Business 
EDGE, so if you’ve friends or others in your business that may be interested, please 
bring them along. 

Registration is essential for catering & organisation so please complete the attached 
form and e-mail back. If you’ve any questions please contact Joanne Herley on 0427 
118 699 or via email on admin@babusiness.com.au. 
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